
Cleveland Rocks! 
401students take a Senior Trip to Cleveland 

Karen Monaco, 401 Advisor, planned a Senior Trip for our 401 students to 
celebrate their four years at Big Picture and their upcoming graduation from high 

school.  The 401 students visited the city of Cleveland for a fun-filled day.  The 
trip started with the 3 hour drive to Cleveland at 6:00 AM.  The first stop was at 

the Cleveland Zoo.  Students toured the zoo and were able to see elephants, 
giraffes, wallaroos and a camel.  In fact, Mrs. Phillips, Teacher Aide, and Melissa 

Bevilacqua actually rode a camel at the zoo! 

Our next stop was the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame.  Students and faculty toured 

the museum and soaked in the history of rock and roll.  Some of the bands that 
have been inducted were new to the students and some were very familiar.  The 

students could be heard talking about the artifacts in the museum throughout the 
tour. 

We finished the trip with a nice dinner at a restaurant that also has a bowling 
alley.  Several students had never bowled before and had so much fun competing 

with each other and the faculty.  It was a great trip for everyone that made it!
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Senior 
Spotlight 

Veronica 
Hernandez 

Veronica has been 
very busy this year!  
She is painting an 
original mural to be 
displayed in the Big 
Picture hallway for 
her Senior Project.  
This aligns with her 
internship at Holmes 
Elementary where 
she has worked the 
past two years with 
Art Teacher Mrs. 
Schaefer.   

Next year, Veronica 
will attend SUNY 
Erie for Early 
Childhood 
Development.

 MAY 18, 2018

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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Cleveland Rocks!


